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Instructional Design Title V-B Impact
Dear Faculty Member,

Thank you for taking your time and working with the Title V - B Instructional Designer(s)! We are excited that you have given us the opportunity to collaborate with you!

We hope that this has been a positive and rewarding experience for you. Your experience is important to us, so we aspire to make this interaction one that serves you and therefore benefits your students.

Your feedback is important to us and will assist us in evaluating and improving our services. Your input is of paramount importance as we will use it to refine and optimize our instructional design delivery for future Faculty Members.

Could you please take a few moments to complete the following survey about your experience?
http://apps.fischlerschool.nova.edu/survey/survey.asp?s=01012169116012085


Please accept my heartfelt "thanks" in advance for the time you spend in helping in this important endeavor. I am looking forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Dr. Gary Scott Brown
Instructional Design Project Manager
garybrow@nova.edu
(954) 262-8607
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